
 
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 3:40 PM 
To: 'Ben Rogers' 

Cc: Zach Duncalfe; Kimberly Pearsall; SCAA Secretary; emily.slaytor@ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2017/239 - Pastoral Award 

 

Dear Mr Rogers, 

 

I refer to the below correspondence and confirm that the extension sought by the NFF has 

been granted. 

 

The NFF is directed to file submissions by 4.00pm Tuesday, 15 August 2017. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 
Danielle Mezzatesta 

Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 14 August 2017 3:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Zach Duncalfe; Kimberly Pearsall; SCAA Secretary; emily.slaytor@ablawyers.com.au 

Subject: AM2017/239 - Pastoral Award 

 

Dear Justice Ross, 

 

The NFF refers to your honour’s directions of 24 July 2017 for the interested parties to file 

submissions in respect of clauses 17.2(c)(ii), and 36 of the Pastoral Award, and clauses 

10.2(d) and 32.7 of the exposure draft  on or before 4pm, today, Monday 14 August 2017. 

 

Unfortunately, the process is proving more time consuming than anticipated and as such the 

NFF respectfully requests a 24 hour extension of time for filing until 4pm Tuesday, 15 

Augusts 2017.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' 

Federation  

T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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